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I am a regular user of the 133 bus route. I can take the bus towards town from the Grove Bar which 
services the Glen of the downs community but on the return the bus drops off at the other side of 
Kilpedder. The roads are not well lit and I don’t feel safe at night. It would be very beneficial if the bus 
pulled off the Delgany exit and dropped people both going to Delgany and back up to Glen of the 
downs and then rejoined the motorway. Linked to this The pedestrian access road currently available 
from the Delgany roundabout up to willow grove is very dangerous, dark and not wheelchair and buggy 
friendly. This is the only pedestrian access to our local village (Delgany) with no other walking access to 
shops and amenities. If the current stairs could be replaced with ramp access and also a light for safety 
it would provide proper pedestrian access between willow grove and Delgany villages and reduce the 
need for cars. 
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